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I hope the following information will help you, your coaches and players, as well as spectators as they attend events at Bennington High School this fall. As always, the safety of all those who attend and participate in events at BHS is our top priority. We believe that adhering to the expectations below will keep all of those involved safe and healthy. 

CoVid-19 Restrictions for Softball

1. Attendance is limited to immediate family of game participants only. We ask that a pass list be provided by the visiting team that includes, at a minimum, the name of the athlete as well as how many attendees will be attending an event in their ‘family’. 
2. All immediate family entrants are still expected to purchase a ticket. 
3. Providing a list of all immediate family members is encouraged and should not exceed 4 people. 
4. Socially-distanced seats will be marked in the bleachers for home and visiting families. Your family should sit on a ‘X’ in the stands. 
5. Families are expected to sit in a group in these socially-distanced seats. 
6. Home families will have limited access to the bleachers near the first base dugout and main stands. 
7. Visitors will have limited access to bleachers near the third base dugout and main stands. 
8. Families may also sit, in chairs they bring, down each foul line and in the outfield. 
9. Spectators may also sit, in chairs they bring, along the hill behind home plate at our facility. 
10. Spectators on the hill who do not purchase a ticket cannot access the BHS concession stand. 
11. Limited concessions will be available to those spectators who purchase tickets. 
12. If you cannot socially distance, we expect you to be wearing a face covering. 
13. Removal of the covering for consumption of items purchased from the concession stand is understandable and allowed. 
14. 156th Street is undergoing heavy construction and is closed in areas. Use of 168th Street is encouraged for visitors. 

Game Protocols
1. Each team will provide their own softballs.  
2. Teams should be masked during warmups. 
3. We will not be able to provide visiting teams access to our batting nets at this time. 
4. Face Coverings will be worn for players and personnel not actively playing in the contest. Coaches will wear face coverings at all times. Face coverings should be worn by all in the dugout. 
5. Water, with touchless spouts, will be provided to each dugout. A trainer will be available to demonstrate how to use these properly. 
6. Towels will not be provided by BHS. 
7. Hand Sanitizer will be available for each bench. 
8. Players, coaches, and spectators are expected to leave the facility area at the conclusion of night’s games. Please do not loiter near the field. Please meet and space in the parking lot. 

Thank you for communicating and adhering to these expectations. Bennington High School and our surrounding community welcome you to BHS. Go Badgers! 

Sincerely, 

Chris Kessell
Activities Director
402-238-2447
ckessell@bennps.org

	11610 Bennington Road
	Bennington, Nebraska 68007
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